
 
HR/LA 

29th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 7 Choir  

I am delighted to inform you that the Year 7 Choir has been invited to perform at The Lanes Shopping Centre (near 

the Debenhams building) on Thursday, 5th December at 2:00 pm.  This is an exciting opportunity for the students to 

showcase their talents in a public setting, and we are sure they will represent the school wonderfully. 

The school will provide transportation for the students to and from the venue. Please ensure that your child is in full 

school uniform on the day, and we will provide the sheet music/lyrics. 

We would love for you to come along and support the choir. If you can attend, please do join us at The Lanes 

Shopping Centre at 2:00 pm to enjoy the short performance. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to seeing you at the event. 

Yours sincerely 

H Robinson  

Mrs H Robinson 
Subject Lead of Performing Arts 
 

 

Consent Slip - Please complete and return this slip by 3/12/24 

Year 7 Choir 

I give permission for my child: ……………………………………………………………………..to attend the Year 7 Choir performance 

at The Lanes Shopping Centre on Thursday, 5th December 2024. 

In case of emergency, please contact the following number:  Emergency Contact Number: ……………………………………….. 

I confirm that medical and contact information are as currently held by the school.  
 
Parent/Carer Signature : ………………………………………………………………………………… Date: …………………………………………………. 

 

 


